
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Under Freedom of Information, I would be grateful if you could provide the following information: 

1) Number of manhole / drain covers stolen in 2023 
(Jan-Dec 2023) 

 
 

Zero.  We have had no reports of any 
manhole/drain covers stolen within this period. 
 
 

2) If you do not record this information, please provide 
the number of manhole / drain covers replaced or 
reported missing in Jan-Dec 2023. 

 

N/A 

 


